
 

 

What is the Scope of the Water Study Proposed in Article 21? 

While the actual scope of work to be completed in the proposed Water Study has not 

been defined in detail, nor has the firm to perform the study been chosen, the Windham 

Economic Development Committee has a general outline of the scope of the Water 

Study. 

The major objective is to evaluate the feasibility of supplying public water to the general 

area along Route 111 through Windham.  This is an area which has been identified as an 

area of future commercial development.  More than one alternative for supplying public 

water will be researched.  

Information and data pertaining to the water supply, treatment, storage and distribution 

systems of the alternative sources will be collected, including: mapping; current water 

demand data; safe yield of the alternative water supply sources; and capacity information 

relative to treatment and storage facilities.  The cost and potential benefit of a municipal 

supply will also be studied. 

The Windham Economic Development Committee – Keeping you informed and remaining 
dedicated to enhancing the vitality of the local economy to balance the tax base for all 
Windham residents. Visit us on line at: 
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